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14 years of searching in the evening sky, a modern-day Moses heard the voice of 
God the most high; this shall be the first new moon and month of the year, 
always on or after March 21st of any given year.  

 

And God called the light-Day and the darkness he called night, and there was an 
evening and there was a morning first day of creations morning light.  

 

This first week of the month, was the day of worship after every one of the four 
moons, and it will always be that way for us to praise, and Worship God and 
Jesus on that morning day of light all together throughout the Earth. 

 

Then the six days of work start on at dusk of that morning's eve, to the seventh 
day when a half moon will be seen. And day 8 will be the second day of worship 
of any given month, then 6 days of work on the 14th day at evening dusk. 

 

This will be the full moon evening of the month, and that next morning day 15th 
will be the third day of worship in the third week, and the feast of unleavened 
bread is about Christ the manna and we celebrate from day 15 to day 22, which 22 
is the 4th day of worship light of the fourth week and last of the month. 

 

So this is how we celebrate our love for God and his only begotten son. So that 
first day of creation was a praise and worship day, in the morning light, all 
upon the Earth all together mankind will celebrate that way forever and forever 
with all our might.  

 

So raise your hands to heaven and praise God's holy name and give thanks to his 
beloved only begotten son, the one that saved us from our shame, forever and 
ever we will praise his son's holy name, so raise your hands to heaven and give 
him all your praise. 

 

This is what removes the sting of the locus in those days, learn this Exodus 
12:1-2 lunar calendar and sidestep the locust sting, when you want to receive 
death but death eludes you 5  months in revelation Revelation chapter 9:3-6 

 

So raise your hands to heaven and praise his holy name Ya-Ho-V V-a, our God and 
creator, and his son the Messiah the Slain Lamb, let us all hold his hand, 
forever we'll live upon the Earth, in a paradise eternal and there will be no 
death or anguish or of any painful birth,  
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Mankind will return to what Adam and Eve lost, hold your hands to heaven and 
praise his holy loft. 

Lainey Denay Wilson,  

This is my love for you, praise his holy name. 

Cordially, 

Walter De - Wayne Katz  Riddle 
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